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TerraLex Connections Newsletter - "Enforcement
Turns Up The Heat On Energy Efficiency"
January 1, 2017 Grand Rapids

Tammy Helminski and Lydia Barbash-Riley of the Grand Rapids office
and Jeff Longsworth of the Washington, D.C., office co-authored an article
for the TerraLex Connections Newsletter. The article, "Enforcement Turns
Up the Heat on Energy Efficiency," was published in the January 2017
edition of the newsletter.
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